
Subject RE: [EXTERNAL] Participant Commitment Letter

From Sta Maria, Magdalena <magdalena.stamaria@ceo.sccgov.org>

To Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>

Date 2023-12-04 09:08 AM

Hi Stephanie,
 
Thank you so much for the Commitment Letter! We are excited to work with North Santa Clara Resource
Conservation District to build a more resilient and carbon neutral Santa Clara County.
 
Hope you and your team have a wonderful holiday season!
 
All the best,
Eena
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------
Eena Sta. Maria | Senior Sustainability Analyst
Office of Sustainability | Office of the County Executive
Office: (408) 993-4763 | Mobile: (408) 781-9535
Website: Office of Sustainability
 
 
From: Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 6:44 AM
To: Office of Sustainability <Sustainability@ceo.sccgov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Participant Commitment Letter
 

We are looking forward to being an official member of the collaborative! I've attached our participant commitment letter;
please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you! Stephanie

--
Sincerely,

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk
Pronouns: she/her/hers
North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District (NSCRCD)
formerly the Guadalupe-Coyote RCD
An independent special district of the State of California
1560 Berger Drive, Room 211, San Jose, CA  95112
www.rcdsantaclara.org
smoreno@gcrcd.org 
831-235-1799 Cell
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